SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER
Wednesday, October 10, 2012

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

STAFF:  Please note that the Veterans Day Assembly date has been changed from November 9th to November 8th.  More information will follow.

CONGRATULATIONS to the Blue Devils Boys Soccer team who won their final game of the season beating Harbor Light Christian by a score of 5-1.  Their season record of 16 wins and 2 losses is a school record!  They play in Marquette this Saturday in the U.P. State Tournament.

[bookmark: _GoBack]During all three lunches this week, the Sault High Poms will be selling Cancer Awareness Ribbons to raise money to support the fight against cancer.   Ribbons cost $1.00.  You can buy a ribbon in honor of someone, in memory of someone or just because!!

Looking for a haunting good time.  Join in the first ever Zombie Walk for Autism brought to you by Corner Pieces and the Upper Peninsula Paranormal Research Society.  Registration is due by October 15th and the cost is $15.00 which includes the zombie walk, a t-shirt, haunted house walk through and a viewing of the original Night of the Living Dead at the Soo Theater.  The event will be held on Friday, October 26th at 6:00 pm.  Registration forms are available in the Guidance Office.

Attention Freshmen:  The Grade 9 Social Studies MEAP will be Wednesday, October 17 from 8:00 – 11:10 am (1st-3rd hours).  Please be sure to get plenty of rest, get to school on time and eat a good breakfast so that you can do your best on your Grade 9 MEAP.  If you have any questions, please see Ms. Kenn in the Guidance Office.

There will be a National Honor Society Meeting for all current members at 7:15 am on Friday, October 12th in Mrs. Hammock’s room.
A representative from the following colleges and universities will meet with interested students on the following dates and times:
Oct. 11 – LSSU will meet with the entire senior class in the Strahl Theater at 10:00 a.m
Oct. 16 – Alma, 9:00 a.m.
Oct. 18 – University of Michigan, 9:00 a.m.
Oct. 23 – Michigan State University, 1:00 pm
Nov. 1 – Northwood, 9:00 a.m.
Every presentation except LSSU will be held in the library. Please pick up a pass from Mrs. Pink in the Guidance Office before the presentation if you are interested in attending.
LSSU applications need to be turned in to the Guidance Office by Friday, October 19th at 3:00 p.m. to be eligible for the free application waiver.

Attention Juniors and Seniors:  The application window for National Honor Society will be open from Wednesday, October 10th through Wednesday, October 24.  You may apply if you have a 3.3 GPA or higher and can demonstrate leadership and service within the school or community and are a person of strong character.  The application is available on Mrs. Harrington’s website.  See Mrs. Hammock or Mrs. Harrington if you have any problems.

Interested in giving the gift of life?  Join us in our HOSA sponsored blood drive on October 12th.  There will be tables set up this week in the lunchroom for anyone who would like to register in advance.

Blue Cards:  If you haven’t returned your blue card please do so as soon as possible.  The deadline is October 17th.  

Lunch:  Hamburger on a Whole Grain Bun, Whole Grain Pizza, Buffalo Chicken Salad with Whole Grain Roll
Sides:    Sweet Potato Fries, Red Grapes 
